

January 29, 2018

## **Revised Industry Advisory Committee Structure**

This Bulletin is notice to all stakeholders that the Container Trucking Commissioner has revised the structure of his Industry Advisory Committee ("IAC").

At the final IAC meeting of 2017, I advised members that a new IAC structure would be put in place in 2018 in order for each licence holder to have an opportunity to participate in IAC meetings. Effective immediately, full membership meetings of the IAC will occur three times per year. The six existing licensee seats on the IAC will rotate. All other IAC members will remain. I will continue to hold separate, in camera, meetings with licensees and labour representatives on an alternating basis between full IAC meetings.

Sincerely,

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER

While

Michael Crawford Commissioner